

Summer Camp 2024

Dear Wilderness Survival Camper:

We're looking forward to having you as part of our Wilderness Survival attraction this summer.

You can look forward to learning skills on how to survive in the wilderness, building your own shelter, and an optional overnight campout during the week.

In addition to the packing list in the "Parent Handbook", you'll also want to bring the following items:

- 1. Small backpack (school backpack size for carrying water and other small items)
- 2. Two 32-oz. water bottles
- 3. Sleeping bag
- 4. Sleeping pad (optional).

For your convenience, there will be CSYC water bottles available in the store for purchase.

If you have any questions, please call our Calhoun office at 706-602-7346. We are looking forward to seeing you at camp!

Sincerely,

Jonathan Montes
Camp Director

Hel